
Guidelines for nominating someone for a Junia Award 
 
Send information to aaw4ministry@gmail.com 
 
The Junia Award is to highlight women who are active in the leadership of their local 
Seventh-day Adventist church, chaplaincy, administration or religious education.  

Like the apostle Junia, and many other women leaders in the early church, the Junia 
Award highlights women’s roles in nurturing and sustaining church life. The award 
seeks to champion groundbreaking new roles for women and roles that are unique in 
their division. We give preference to women who are pastors, evangelists, theologians, 
chaplains, religion teachers, administrators and those who function as such.  

The purpose of the award is to feature those who can encourage other church leaders 
who are facing opposition and to assure the worldwide church that women have been 
accepted as holding up half the sky in a wide array of cultures in the Adventist Church. 

  

Information*  
 
Name of nominee 
Email or phone number to reach the nominee 
Conference, Union and Division of the Seventh-day Adventist church they work in. 
 
100-200 words to detail the impact the nominee is having on the church in the division. 
For example, ‘She is the first person to pastor a church in an area…’, or ‘She has 
started a novel evangelism method… ‘ 
 
References to news articles or personal stories are helpful but not necessary. 
 
The name of the person making the nomination 
Your title or relation to the nominee. 
Your email or phone number in case we have difficulty contacting the nominee. 
 
 
Information is confidential until verified. Some very deserving nominees do not wish to 
be named as their job is very sensitive. We will do everything we can to try to protect 
women who feel unsafe receiving an award.  
 
*Occasionally rumors of unique women lead to finding enough information to reach out 
to them. If you do not have all the information on a pioneering women, but have heard 
of one, please reach out to us with as much information as you have, and we will try to 
confirm. 


